
The City of International Falls Public Works Department is currently assessing damage caused
by this evening's storm.  There are downed trees in roadways and storm water catch basins that

are clogged with leaves and debris across the city.  Public Works staff is working diligently to
open roadways and storm cleanup efforts will be ongoing.




We ask citizens to be patient and slow down when driving in areas where there is storm
damage and cleanup efforts underway.  




We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience.
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